
 

 

Shore Street and Inner Harbour Improvements 

Pre-application Consultation 

Ullapool Harbour Trust, in collaboration with Transport Scotland and the Ullapool Promenade Group, intends 

to apply to Scottish Ministers to consent a Community Waterfront Development to widen and improve Shore 

Street to the east of the Harbour including a Promenade and build a Shore Quay with associated pontoon 

berths in the Inner Harbour area at the east side of Ullapool Pier. 

The proposals will be presented at a ‘Zoom’ event on Thursday 4th March 2021, starting at 7pm.  To join the 

meeting: Visit our website: http://www.ullapool-harbour.co.uk  or, 

• use this link https://zoom.us/j/92957021080 

• Go to https://zoom.us  select join a meeting and enter meeting ID: 92957021080. 

• Phone 01314601196 and enter meeting ID: 92957021080 to listen in. 

• If you wish to make representations on the proposed development, please contact: Fiona Henderson, 

Affric Limited, Lochview Office, Loch Duntelchaig, Farr, IV2 6AW, consultation@affriclimited.co.uk by 

the 19th of March 2021. 

Please note, representations made to Ullapool Harbour Trust or Affric Limited are not representations to the Scottish Ministers. Once the Marine 

Licence Application has been submitted there will be an opportunity for representations to be made to the Scottish Ministers on the application. 
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